
Riverwalk BINGO #2

Get 5 in a Row to WIN

1. Fossils were discovered in 1878 near Cañon City. 
Ancient remains are still protected at Garden Park Fossil Area.

2. One Dinosaur was a Brontosaurus, although it was mislabeled for years. 
Another was the Aptosaurus. Stegosaurus and Tyrannosaurus. 
The Brontosaurus specimen had the wrond head assigned 

to it for years because two paleontologists fought for years over the findings!
3.3. The Garden Park Fossil Area is about 6 miles north of Cañon City along the 
Gold Belt Scenic Byway. The Royal Gorge Museum is a great place to learn more!
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